
 
 
 
Statement from the UNAIDS Evaluation Office 
Under agenda item 20 Management matters  
(Sub Item 20.2 Evaluation: update and proposed workplan for 2022–
2023) 
 
 
Thank you Chair,  

Distinguished EB members and delegates,  

 

It is a pleasure for the UNAIDS Evaluation Office to contribute to the 

discussions of the WHO EB. 

 

We congratulate the WHO Evaluation Office for the successful 

implementation of the framework for strengthening evaluation and 

organizational learning in WHO. 

 

We also want to thank the WHO Evaluation Office for their generous 

contributions and support to UNAIDS joint evaluations, like the 

evaluation of the work of the UNAIDS Joint Programme with and for key 

populations.  

 

We look forward to continued collaboration and implementation of joint 

evaluations in UNAIDS 2022-2023 Evaluation Plan, such as one on 

integration of HIV into primary health care and one on human rights. 

 

We stand ready to support integration of HIV where relevant in the 

current WHO evaluation plan.  

Thank-you.  



 
 


